John Gardner

Subject: Sheley 1 battery -notification

From: Christopher Rice <christopher.rice@crestonepr.com>
Sent: Friday, January 29, 2021 4:05 PM

To: mostholthoff@firestoneco.gov

Cc: David Tewkesbury <david.tewkesbury@CRESTONEPR.COM>
Subject: Sheley 1 battery -notification

Good Afternoon,

This message is being sent to you in regard to an oil and gas well pad location known as the Sheley 1. Please allow this email to
serve as notice for a release that occurred on 20 January 2021, at Crestone Peak Resources, Sheley 1 battery (COGCC Location ID
479236), located at the latitude/longitude of 40163573, -104.899443. While a lease operator was walking the location for a site
inspection, he noticed fluid coming up from the ground around a pipe inside a separator cabinet. Upon further investigation, he
discovered that the fluid was likely production water coming to the surface from a pipe or fitting failure underground. This has
recently been confirmed while using a Hydro-vac truck on location to remove contaminated soil. Our third party environmental
contractor has taken soil samples around the area to confirm the extent of the impact as we continue to work to remediate the
soil.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
Thank you,

Chris Rice

Environmental Technician

Crestone Peak Resources

10188 East I-25 Frontage Road, Firestone, CO 80504

T: 303-854-4586
E: christopher.rice@crestonepr.com
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